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SUPREME COURT

REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA

Ms. Danguolé Bubliené
President

Supreme Court of Lithuania
Gynégjy 6

LT-01109 Vilnius
LITHUANIA

Tartu, 18 September 2024

Dear President Bublieng,

On behalf of the delegation of the Supreme Court of Estonia please allow me to extend sincere
thank you to you and your colleagues for the excellent Trilateral Meeting of the Baltic Supreme
Courts in Vilnius. This trilateral meeting provided an opportunity to enhance cooperation
between our courts and to strengthen the personal connections among the justices. The
discussions on the topics of selection of cassation complaints and role of legal advisers at
Supreme Courts were very insightful and pragmatic. We truly appreciate the chance to engage
in such discussion as it is a constant reminder of shared values and practices with our Baltic
colleagues.

Our delegation’s special gratitude goes to Ms Gintaré Brakauskiené for all her help and work
concerning the programme and our delegation’s stay in Vilnius.

Please accept, President Bublieng, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Villu Kdve
Chief Justice
Supreme Court of Estonia
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